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November 10th, 2020 as of 4:30 p.m. 

The Northwest and Southside Health Centers will not 

be open for COVID-19 testing tomorrow, Wednesday 

November 11 because of Veterans Day. Miller Park 

testing will be open tomorrow from 11am-6pm. 

 

 

COVID-19 Cases to Date 
 

North Shore (Bayside, Brown Deer, Fox Point, Glendale, 

River Hills, Shorewood & Whitefish Bay) - as of November 10th      
Changes from 11/9. This data is also available on our website.  
 
 

2,445 Cumulative 
Confirmed Cases* (+64) 
*Confirmed with PCR test. 
 

571 active cases (+1) 
 

1,849 recovered cases (+62) 
 

25 deaths (+1) 
 
__________________________ 
 

89 Antigen Positives** (+5) 
 

**Positive with rapid-antigen test. 
 

43 active antigen positives 
 

46 recovered cases 
 

 

Cumulative Confirmed 
Cases by Community 

Bayside 172 

Brown Deer 518 

Fox Point 211 

Glendale 621 

River Hills 61 

Shorewood 413 

Whitefish Bay 449 
 
The antigen positives may be 
confirmed with a PCR test – if the 
PCR test is positive, they are added 
to the confirmed cases. If the PCR 
test is negative, they are no longer 
considered antigen positive.  

 
 

Milwaukee County (as of November 10th – changes from 11/9) 
 

51,109 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+1,082) 
 

338,130 negatives (+2,489) 
 

630 deaths (+7) 
 
 

Wisconsin (as of November 10th – changes reported by WI DHS) 
 

278,843 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+7,073) 
 

61,944 active cases 
 

1,939,444 negatives (+12,926) 
 

2,395 deaths (+66) 
 

13,230 ever hospitalized (+291)  Percent ever hospitalized = 4.7% 
 

More Wisconsin COVID-19 data: Click Here 
 

https://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19/NorthShoreCOVID-19Data.aspx
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/data.htm

